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Please don’t repeal vote by mail. This system has worked well for Oregonians for 

decades. It allows for more equal access to voting … no one is blocked from voting 

due to work schedules, family responsibilities, transportation difficulties, long lines at 

certain precincts, health and mobility concerns, etc. It allows us to be more educated 

voters, as we can look up information as we vote on the down-ballot candidates and 

issues that we might not know a lot about. We can take our time. Please don’t 

change a system that Oregonians like and have found empowering. 


